
         Elk Point Curling Association 

         Box 352  

Elk Point, AB. 

T0A 3A0 

780-724-3916 

 

December 02, 2013 

 

To St Paul County Council, 

 

  I am writing this letter to you on behalf of the Elk Point Curling Association, currently we are fundraising to purchase 

new and efficient space heaters for the ice surface.  At this present time we are in the need of $12 000.00 to 

purchase and have the heaters installed.  If you have any questions please feel free to call me at any-time. 

 

  Thank you in advance for your valued time and consideration with our project. 

 

  Kind regards, 

  Andrew Morin 

  Vice-President, 

  Elk Point Curling Association 

  (780) 614-5567 

 

 

 


